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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Plan Commission has filed petitions to amend the Zoning Ordinance to incorporate the 

following changes: (1) add a noncommercial storage building as a permitted use in the I-1 and I-2 

districts; (2) add contractor storage as a permitted use in the I-2 district; (3) remove a single-

family dwelling as a permitted use in the B-1 district; and (4) remove contractor storage and 

warehousing establishment as permitted uses in the B-2 district. 

 

The Plan Commission is scheduled to meet at 7pm on Wednesday, May 1, 2019, to review the 

petitions and determine its recommendation for the Village Board.  The Village Board is 

scheduled to hold a public hearing at 7pm on Tuesday, May 21, 2019, on the petitions and 

Commission recommendation.  Both meetings will be held at the Cleveland Village Hall, 

1150 W. Washington Ave., Cleveland, Wisconsin.  

 

The petitions can be inspected at the Village Hall Clerk’s Office during business hours or are 

available on the Village Hall website, www.clevelandwi.gov.  Interested parties unable to attend 

either meeting are welcome to submit written comments by letter addressed to S. Grunwald in the 

Village Hall drop box or mailed to PO Box 87, Cleveland, WI 53015, or by email to 

village@clevelandwi.gov. 

 
Dated April 18, 2019 

Stacy Grunwald, Director of Village Services 

 


